
***FREE CATALYTIC CONVERTER ENGRAVING*** 
 

 

 

Catalytic Converter theft has increased significantly throughout the United States in the last 

year and Glendale has seen a large increase in converter thefts. A catalytic converter is an 

emission device and attached to your exhaust system and contains precious metals that 

are sold to dishonest shops. The criminal crawls under your vehicle with a battery-

operated reciprocating saw and cuts your exhaust pipe on either side of your vehicle's 

converter and removes the converter. This process takes just a minute from start to finish 

and the thieves are stealing them during daytime and nighttime hours. 

 

Midas located at 6021 W. Bell Road has offered a FREE service to engrave your license 

plate number onto your catalytic converter so that officers can identify who the true owner 

of the converter is. After the engraving, a sticker identifying your car as being engraved will 

be placed on the back side of your rear-view mirror to deter the thief. 

 
Appointments are required for this service and speak with the Shop Manager, Rob 
Scheiffele to make your appointment at (602)843-4600. They are open Monday thru Friday 
7am to 5pm, and Saturday 7am to 3pm. 

 


